Insolvency Service launches new
guidance for Official Receivers

News story

The Insolvency Service has launched new guidance for Official Receivers and
has made it available for the wider insolvency profession.
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As part of efforts to increase support and share knowledge with the
insolvency profession, the Insolvency Service has published brand new
guidance for Official Receivers when acting as Liquidator or Trustee.

Following feedback from stakeholders requesting accessible guidance on
technical matters, the Insolvency Service has published its new Technical
Guidance for Official Receivers available on GOV.UK.

The new guidance includes relevant legislation and processes for Official
Receivers when acting as Liquidator or Trustee.

The Technical Guidance for Official Receivers uses an expandable menu format,
where chapters are initially collapsed. This affords users to navigate the
guidance quickly and then expand the desired chapter with a single click to
view or print the complete chapter.

Justin Dionne, Chief Technical Officer for the Insolvency Service, said:

We know that many of our stakeholders have requested comprehensive
insolvency guidance. The new Technical Guidance for Official
Receivers should serve as a useful resource to share knowledge
amongst the insolvency profession, while complementing other
guidance we share through our regular technical bulletins.

If you have any questions about the Technical Guidance for Official
Receivers, please contact insolvency.technical@insolvency.gov.uk.
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